

## PHYSICIAN TO THE PRESIDENT THE WHITE HOUSE

7 August 2022

MEMORANDUM FOR:

KARINE JEAN-PIERRE

ASSISTANT TO THE PRESIDENT AND WHITE HOUSE PRESS SECRETARY

FROM:

KEVIN C. O'CONNOR, D.O., FAAFP

PHYSICIAN TO THE PRESIDENT

SUBJECT:

President Biden SARS-CoV-2 Update

This morning, the President's SARS-CoV-2 antigen testing was negative for a second consecutive day.

He will safely return to public engagement and presidential travel.

Respectfully submitted,

2:00 Cm

Kevin C. O'Connor, D.O., FAAFP

Physician to the President The White House

Associate Professor, The George Washington University School of Medicine & Health Sciences